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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Rich Harris OBJ2017/0618/P 15/03/2017  13:31:14 If approved, it would affect badly the quality of life of Matilda Apartments' residents, as well as private 

and commercial residents in the neighbourhood.

1. The new Castlewood House' windows and terraces will look straight into our bedrooms across a very 

narrow Bucknall street affecting the privacy of these apartments.

2. The power plant on top of the new Castlewood House will affect air quality and create noise 

nuisance,

    being so close to our bedrooms/living rooms windows.

3. The new Castlewood House will enclose Central St Giles (Bucknall St side) and leave no open 

space, which will also affect air quality in the area.

4. The new Castlewood House will create wind tunnels on Bucknall st.

5. Commercial traffic on Bucknall st will increase and create noise nuisance for Matilda Apartments' 

residents, especially those on lower floors.

Many thanks

Rich Harris

Flat 37, Matilda Apartments.

37 Matilda 

Apartments

Earnshaw Street
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